
Homework is set on a Friday and is due in on the following Wednesday. You 

may of course bring it in earlier. Please put your homework in the box. 

 

All homework will be read in detail and marked by a teacher. Your work is 

very important and I look forward to you ‘showing off’ your diverse talents 

this year. 

 

Each week you will be challenged to complete the following homework: 

 ONE Maths challenge per week- please spend no more than 30 minutes on 

this task. This will usually be in the form of a sheet of questions. 

 ONE writing task per week. This can be hand written or it can be typed 

on a computer. High Expectations! 

 ONE set of spellings per week. These are based upon your gaps in 

learning.  

 THREE, 15minute-reading sessions per week (or more!), reading to an 

adult, with your reading record/ planner filled in by a parent or carer.  

Daily reading is best! 

 

Please Note: 

 If your child requests it, they may have additional sheets of Maths this 

half term. These sheets will be loose, and are based upon their gaps in 

learning. They may need additional support with these sheets.  

 

Thank you for your support and GOOD LUCK this term! 


